
 
 

Community Blood Drive: 
 

Glen Allen Masonic Lodge 

       Saturday May 16
th

, 2015 

        8:30 am until 12:30 pm 

The need is immediate, the rewards are life-changing                                                              

and the time to act is now! 

For additional information contact:  

Butch Ammon, Lodge Blood Drive Coordinator. 804-307-1488 

 

In cooperation with Virginia Blood Services, Tuckahoe and Glen Allen Masonic Lodges 

are co-sponsoring a community blood drive on Saturday May 16
th

, 2015 from 8:30 am 

until 12:30 pm. The event will take place at Glen Allen Masonic Lodge, 3024 Mountain 

Road,  Glen Allen. Breakfast will be served beginning at 8:30am. 

 

The general public, members of sister Lodges, and other members of the Masonic family 

are encouraged to come and bring their friends and family to donate blood to Virginia 

Blood Services. Through donation you can help alleviate the critical shortage of blood 

that occurs in Richmond every year at this time. Each unit donated can help up to three 

individuals who need blood or blood by-products. 

 

Please come and support Tuckahoe and Glen Allen Masonic Lodges as they support the 

community with needed blood supplies.  Give the gift of life!  

 
All donors are welcome. Virginia Blood Services has final authority as to the requirements to give blood                                

and the acceptability of all blood donations. If you have questions regarding those requirements, contact                                                  

Virginia Blood Services at (804) 359-5100  


